NDSWG REPORT TO ROS

July
The Network Data Support Working Group has met once since the last ROS meeting. 
John Mosley presented an update on the current status of the NMMS project. A paper is in development that will presented detail on the conversion process of the Zonal Network Model to the Nodal network Model. The current model size in CIM/XML format is 2.8 gig. It is expected that the model will be larger when all requirements are known. It was also report that 23 severity 1 and 2 defects still exist.  Most of the defects are in the TNA area and PTC. The NOMCR application was reported as being pretty solid. 
John reminded the group that the NMMS application will need to support both the Zonal and Nodal network models and that ICCP data can be an issue in accomplishing this. Steve White discussion some of the ICCP issues that still need to be addressed. Steve will be attending the next NDSWG meeting to provide more in-depth details on this topic.

People are still having problems connecting to NMMS and John was going to have someone work with each party having problems. 

Linda Clark briefly brought the group up to data on the SEM documentation activity to preparing the group for the WebEX meeting.
Patrick Coon came in and introduced his team of Wholesale reps and briefly covered how they can help us in resolving issues.  

Kate Home and Gary Macomber introduced the Nodal MIS to the group and showed us were the telemetry and SE reports will be published. 

The next NDSWG meeting will be in Taylor on July 15. A request by ERCOT Security was made that we start providing RSVPs for people that will be attending the NDSWG meeting.






